
February 10, 2022

LEA 60-DAY SHARE 
FOR OUR RETURN 
TO  IN-PERSON 
SCHOOLING



“The Road Forward” provides guidance from both the NJDOE and NJDOH in order to provide 
full-day, full-time, in-person instruction and operations for the 2021-2022 school year. In 
“The Road Forward” the term, “practicable” is used often to refer to when something can be 
implemented and when it may not be able to be. The strict rule that must be followed is 
that we must operate on our traditional full day schedule, for all students in-person only. As 
a result of this directive, much of what we were able to implement last year when we had a 
small percentage of students in-person will not be able to be implemented when we have 
100% of our students. 

https://www.nj.gov/education/roadforward/docs/HealthAndSafetyGuidanceSY2122.pdf 

Current Guidance REMAINS THE SAME 

https://www.nj.gov/education/roadforward/docs/HealthAndSafetyGuidanceSY2122.pdf


Relevant Topics - February, 2022

MASKS
Executive Order ends on March 7th

District Option

Communication
Covid Dashboard Covid FAQ Region Color - YELLOW

Contact Tracing - Quarantine Instruction?



LATEST COVID IMPACT IN SBSD SCHOOLS

HUGE DECREASE
1st week of January (257)  positive staff/students

Current week in February (35) positive 
staff/students



CHANGES IN PRACTICE
QUARANTINE TIMES

cHANGE FROM 10 DAYS TO 7

TRAVEL 
ONLY UNVACCINATED INTERNATIONAL

QUARANTINE LINKS
CONTINUE WHILE AWAITING PCR TEST RESULTS

FURTHER CHANGES MAY BE COMING!



BEHAVIORAL IMPACT - LOCAL AND NATIONAL

HIB NUMBERS ARE UP

SUSPENSIONS ARE UP

GENERAL BEHAVIORAL CHALLENGES ARE UP

STRESS AND TENSION LEVELS ARE UP

ADULT CONFRONTATIONS ARE UP



PUBLIC COMMENT AND BOARD QUESTIONS




